
 

 

Bulletin Reflection – 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Num. 11: 25-29 Jas. 5; 1-6 Mk. 9:38-43, 45, 47-48 

 

Today’s readings show us that it is God who selects specific works he has chosen for each of us, provides the Holy Spirit 
to work through us to complete the works, and provide us with gifts to be used to complete the works and helping 
others. We have the choice to say yes to God, turn our will over and use God’s gifts as intended or to take back our will, 
misuse the gifts for our own selfish desirers and loose God’s peace. 

In the first reading it is God who qualifies those he has chosen for specific works. A group from the camp are upset and 
felt the two men participating in God’s work in the camp were not qualified. The second reading shows us that if we 
choose to use God’s gifts properly to complete our works we will prosper, but if we choose to misuse them for our own 
selfish gains we will not find peace. 

The gospel reading today sums up both readings. Jesus explains to his disciples not to stop others from doing works in 
his name as they are doing the work God has granted authority for them to do. If we are not using the material gifts God 
has provided us properly to accomplish our assigned works, we would be wise to get rid of them rather than continue in 
sin. 

Some points for further reflection; Am I using my God given abilities and gifts with the proper motive?  Do I realize that 
any wealth I have accumulated is a gift from God to be used to help others?  

Contributing the Archdiocesan Appeal is one opportunity God provides for us, to use our material wealth to support 
God’s work helping others, in the Archdiocese of Regina. 

 

  

   

 
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday 5 pm 
Sunday   9 am 

        11 am  
         

 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11:30–12:00pm 

          Sat. 4:00– 4:40 pm 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September25th & 26th. 2021 

, 2021 
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         God of love and hope be with us as we 

ask your blessing on those who are in need                    

of our prayers: Joanne Wormsbecker, Joe Maas, 

Warren Gaab, Val Wing, Matthew Nimegeers, Dale 

Anderson,  and all those facing an illness or any of 

life’s struggles  

 Our condolences to the family and friends of  Dale 

Gaab The thoughts and prayers of your church family 

are with you. 

 

Are you considering becoming Catholic? 

Are you a Catholic interested in being         
confirmed? Are you a Confirmed Catholic who's 
ready to explore your faith anew? 
Join us in an extraordinary process of learning 
more about the Catholic faith in an adult learning 
environment. Join us and discover if you’re 
being called to become part of this Catholic 
family. Join us and rediscover the rituals and 
traditions of the faith you learned as a child. Join 
us for RCIA! Please call the office for more 
information or to sign up! 

 

 

To celebrate the milestone Anniversaries in our 

parish, there will be an Anniversary Celebration at the 

11 am Mass on October 3rd. Following the mass, there 

will be a delicious brunch at McKenna Hall. While the 

lucky couples celebrating their big anniversaries can eat 

for free, for others, the price per ticket for this lunch will 

be $15, and the tickets can be bought at the parish office. 

Make sure to buy yours!!  

 

     
Due to new Covid restrictions the CWL rummage & 

pie/social has been cancelled.  Thank you for all the 

volunteers that had offered to work on those days, it 

was a great response. The only fundraising event we 

will be able to host this year (hopefully) is our 

Christmas raffle, we ask for your support by 

purchasing tickets when they come out in early 

October 
 

 Children’s Liturgy – will commence October 3rd at the 

11 AM Masses only. Take & Make Bags will be set out 

for the children for the other masses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
              
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                       Join us again for a delicious turkey dinner            

with all the trimmings on October 17, 2021 (Sunday) @ 

McKenna Hall at 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM.   

 

   $18.00 for Adults       $8.00 for Ages 6 to 11 years old 

                5 years old and younger will be free 

 

   For more information, please call us @ 306-842-4481. 

   Thank you!!  Will see you there!!! 

Upcoming  Celebrations 

 

 

Mon. Sept. 

27 
No Service  

Tues. Sept. 

28 
9 AM Mass Lauretta Schmidt + 

 

Wed. Sept.

29 
8:30 AM Mass 

10 AM – 

SchoolMass @ 

ST Mike’s 

Macario Sia + 

  

  

Thur Sept.

30 
    9 AM Mass  Hilda Rohloff + 

 

 

Fri. Oct. 

01 
12:10 PM 

Adoration 

Benediction @ 

5:00 PM 

 

Theresa LeMay +  

 

 

Sat. Oct. 

02 

5 PM @ SVDP  

 
7 PM @ St. 

Marys 

Cecile Hall+ 

 

Antony Plaparampil + 

 

 Sun. Oct. 

03 

 9 AM SVDP 

 

 

11 AM SVDP 

 

 

Wilma Reitler + 

 

Yvette Hoffart + 

October 2nd & 3rd, 2021 

Genesis 2: 7ab, 15, 18-24 

Psalm: 128 

Hebrews 2: 9-11 
Mark 10: 2-16 
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Archbishop’s Appeal           

 
As we embrace the beginning of this Fall season, let 
us open our hearts and welcome the start of the 
22nd Archbishop’s Appeal. This theme this year is 
about love, God’s Unbinding Love. More 
information and gift cards will be sent to your 
mailboxes soon. While we journey into the Advent 
Season, we encourage you to reflect on all the things 
you are grateful for and give thanks to God for His 
unbinding love, and prayerfully consider a donation 
that would show your love to His Church. 
 
****************************************** 

Thanksgiving Rosary  

 

Join the Spiritual And Faith Formation (SAFF) 

committee for a Rosary of thanksgiving, on 

Thanksgiving.  We will meet outdoors at the Sacred 

Heart statue on Signal Hill (in the small park adjacent 

to the Tommy Douglas center) on Sunday Oct 10 at 

2pm.  Bring a lawn chair and your prayer intentions for 

everything you are thankful for!  Everyone welcome.     

 

Rosary Crusade 

 

The Spiritual And Faith Formation (SAFF) committee 

is coordinating this year's Rosary Crusade.  Join us for 

our very own Rosary rally at the church on Saturday 

Oct 16 at 12pm.  The Rosary Crusade is a national 

effort where parishes across the country join in praying 

the Rosary at 12pm in each time zone.  The SAFF 

committee will also be giving away free prayer cards to 

everyone who attends.  A limited number of free books 

about the Rosary will be distributed, one per 

household, while supplies last.  Everyone welcome.     

 

 

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 
On October 2nd and 3rd (at all 3 Masses) we will take 

the opportunity to honor survivors, their families and 

communities as they struggle with the intergenerational 

effects of residential schools. 

We are encouraged to wear orange shirts to show our 

kinship. 

We are also encouraged to place a pair of children’s 

shoes or baby clothing on the steps in front of the altar 

in memory of the victims of the Residential Schools. 

At the end of the weekend we will donate these items 

to Sandy Bay Mission. 

 

 
 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit: -September 26th, 2021 

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Anyone who gives you a cup of water to drink because 

you belong to Christ, amen, I say to you, will surely not 

lose his reward.”  MARK 9:41 

 

Stewards are made in God’s image and likeness.  We 

tend to forget this.  When you look at others, do you see 

the face of Jesus in them?  When others look at you, do 

they see the face of Jesus in you?  When we realize that 

all lives matter to God, then gratitude and generosity 

become easier.  Why?  Because that’s the way we are 

made!  We are one Body of Christ; when one of us is 

hurting, all of us feel the pain. 
 

 

***************************************************** 

Sandy Bay Collections:   
Our parish will resume collecting articles for Sandy Bay 

with a thanks to Mel VanBetuw who will deliver them.  

Please start putting aside warm clothing, boots, mitts, 

toques, bedding, towels and other useful articles, 

avoiding anything breakable. 

Father Heinner would also appreciate bingo prizes – 

coffee, tea, sugar, cereal and other food items. 

We will let you know at a  later when things can be 

brought to the church because at present time, there is 

no room for storage. 

Additional information – Claire has recently spoken 

with Fr. Heinner and he says the greatest need is warm 

socks, new or used. 

Also, there is no grocery store in Sandy Bay so added to 

last weeks suggestions are rice, cooking oil and juice. 

Father and his parishioners so greatly appreciate our 

interest, concern and generosity. 



                              

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Time &Talent    September 25 & 26, 2021 

  
SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Patricia Redman 

Derek Redman 

Wendy Pitre Ingri Roman 

 Marga Cugnet 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Lloyd Zyla   Brian Winter 

Janice Seitz 

 

Aime Isabey   Ron Klein 

Susan Kot 

  Mel VanBetuw   Ken LeBlanc 

Danette Tracey 

Power Point Roberto Roman Gerry Langlois Jennifer Woodard 

Hospitality Heather Fellner 

Evelyn Corbin                    

Bernice Driscoll 

Kevin & Lynn Colquhoun 

Ken & Susan Kot 

 

 

Norm Mondor    Joe Glab 

Al Pitre    Sheldon LeBlanc                 

Roberto Roman 

Counters Dave Creurer     Rob Labbie    Darren Woodard 

 

Stewardship Time & Talent   October 2 & 3, 2021 

  SAT 5 PM 
SUN 9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers Lloyd Zyla 

 

Patsy Ernst 

Lynn Colquhoun 

Jerome Sidloski                                  

Karen Sidloski       

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Rose Loos   

 Mary Ann Piwarski 

Roberto Roman 

 

Theresa Istace 

Pat Wolensky 

Carol Toles   Aime Isabey    

Roberto Roman 

Power Point Fingler Family Gerry Langlois Don Kraft 

Hospitality Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten   

Frank & Bonnie Kaip 

  

Jean Janoski  

 Willie & Adele Nimegeers 

Dick & Audrey Michel 

Mel & Judy VanBetuw                        

Gordon Rutten                         

Calvin & Danette Tracey 

Counters Don Kraft    Bev Tourand     Demmy & Nhar Pinon 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist Val Wing • stvincent314@gmail.com   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers:  Dave Dushyant, Jeff Greening 
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